
Beginning on March 7, 2012, the Cherokee Nation Transit Program will implement a new schedule for the Salina to Tahlequah Route (see attached). Changes to the schedule are as follows:
1.     Adding a stop at NSU.
2.     Implementing a West 4th Street Properties concept. This would allow us to deliver clients all along West 4th Street in Tahlequah without having to revise the schedule every time someone starts/stops riding or moves to a different building as their place of destination (see attached). However, the transit provider will be instructed to stop only at the locations that actually have riders traveling to them.
Please pay close attention to the schedule as the times have moved up 5 minutes meaning some will have to get to their pick-up points slightly earlier.
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